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Hello Families, 

Just a quick reminder of the upcoming Glen Elementary Spring Concert, celebrating both the Earth and 

Spring, that will be happening on Thursday, April 25th.  There will be two concerts: 

9:00am concert 

10:30am concert 

Please check with your teacher to see what time your child is performing. 

Mr. Ren has been working hard with all our students to get them ready for this show, so please be 

mindful the concert will be for approximately one hour and kindly plan to attend the whole concert.  

There will be no exiting during the concert! 

Each student will be given two (2) tickets for admission.  Tickets will be needed for entry.  Please contact 

your teacher if you see any issues with this.  Your teacher will also notify you about what your child 

should wear. 

We invite you to help support our growing Glen Music Club program with an optional cash donation.  

Please look for the donation box located at the concert entry doors.  We encourage donations of any 

amount and recommend $5/family.  We apologize that we are not able to process digital payments at 

the door.   

As always, if you have questions, please email me: cren@sd43.bc.ca 

Looking forward to this performance! 

 

Mr. Ren 

Music Teacher 
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